Attachment 9
Statement Regarding Florida Law

The Term Sheet has been duly authorized by the University of Florida Board of Trustees in its Resolution
R14-140 of October 15, 2014 and does not contain (and the Employment Agreement to be entered into
based on the Term Sheet will not contain) any provision that would violate the limitation on severance
provisions in employment agreements of state universities under section 215.425(4)(a), Florida Statutes.





